
School Christmas Lunch 

 

                                                               1st December 2017 

 
We are having Christmas dinner on Tuesday 19th December. 

If your child would like to have a meal on this day and they are not already on 

school meals, please return this form by Monday 11th December, 

with £2.10p payment for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6.  

 

Name . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Class . . . . . . . 

 

Vegetarian option,     please tick    . . . . . . . . . . . . 

  

Enclosed £2.10p 
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